

Bishop Wood C of E Junior School

Frogmore Street Tring HP23 5AU

Tel: 01442 822024

admin@bishopwood.herts.sch.uk www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk Twitter: @bishopwoodtring Mr G Stanley, Headteacher

Friday 1st October 2021

Dear parents/carers

I have spoken to the Covid Response Team at Herts CC today and relayed the fact that there have been no new positive cases in Year 4 (and in fact the school) in the last ten days.

As a result they have advised us that the restrictions currently in place in Year 4 can be lifted. It has been advised that whole school collective worship should remain virtual.

As per their guidance, the team at Herts CC will continue to monitor the situation until the 18th October. Should cases start to rise, the restrictions may well be brought back in.

Thank you for your ongoing support during this uncertain time.

Best wishes

Mr Stanley









